
Utility work on Hwy. 28 in
Kings Beach resumes
AT&T resumed utility relocation work Oct. 2 along the north
side of Highway 28 between Bear and Fox streets in Kings
Beach.

Lane closures in this area can be anticipated. This road work
should continue, weather permitting, through the next several
weeks.

For more information on the project, go online.
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